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January 22, 2021 

The Honorable Calvin S. Hawkins, II 
Chair 
Prince George’s County Council  
County Administration Building  
14741 Governor Oden Bowie Drive 
Upper Marlboro, Maryland 20772  

Dear Chair Hawkins: 

Enclosed for the County Council’s consideration and approval is a Resolution authorizing 
grant funding for a Doctors’ Hospital, Inc. d/b/a Luminis Health Doctors Community Medical 
Center (“Community Behavioral Health Center”) through the issuance of up to twenty million 
($20 million) plus costs of issuance and underwriting of County Certificates of Participation.   

This funding will be utilized for substantial renovations of the building located at 8118 
Good Luck Road, Lanham, Maryland 20706, thereby converting it into an equipped (16-bed) 
inpatient and ambulatory behavioral health services facility, to be owned and operated by 
Doctors’ Hospital, Inc.  

The Council’s favorable consideration of this legislation is greatly appreciated.  If you 
have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact my office or Stephen J. McGibbon, Director 
of Finance, at (301) 952-5385.   

Sincerely, 

Angela D. Alsobrooks 
County Executive  
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